
 
 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

ADDENDUM #1 
 

DESIGN-BUILD SERVICES – BELLA COOLA AIRPORT 
TERMINAL ENHANCEMENTS 

 
The closing date for submission of proposals is amended to 2:00 p.m. local time, 
March 31, 2022. 
 
The Central Coast Regional District (CCRD) is seeking proposals from qualified 
proponents with demonstrated experience in providing design-build services for 
commercial/institutional facilities. 
 
The Regional District seeks to upgrade the front entrance of the airport terminal 
building to meet accessibility standards as well as complete other upgrades to 
the building interior that will improve efficiency and accessibility.  
 

RFP packages are available for digital download from BC Bid 
https://www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca/ and the Regional District Website www.ccrd.ca  

 
Enquiries may be addressed to Ken McIlwain, Operations Manager, CCRD  

Ph. (250) 799-5291 email: pwm@ccrd.ca 
 

RFP Closing Date – March 31, 2022, 2:00 p.m. Local Time 

https://www.bcbid.gov.bc.ca/
http://www.ccrd.ca/

